March 23, 2001

NOTICE OF ISSUANCE OF QUESTIONNAIRE

(April 13, 2001)

Re:
Telecommunications Companies, Chapter 480-120 WAC


Docket UT-990146

TO ALL TELECOMMUNICATIONS COMPANIES:

Washington's Regulatory Fairness Act is intended to focus an agency's attention on the economic impact of proposed rules on affected businesses, involve affected businesses in developing rules, and minimize any disproportionate impact of rules on small businesses.

Before adopting a rule that will impose more than minor costs on an industry, the Commission is asked to analyze the compliance costs for both large and small businesses (including lost sales or revenue), involve small businesses in the development of the rule, take feasible steps to reduce the economic impact of the rule on small businesses, and prepare a Small Business Economic Impact Statement.  A “small business” is any profit-making entity that has 50 or fewer employees.

The Commission requests that telecommunications companies complete and return the attached Questionnaire (with respect to attached proposed rules, WAC 480-120-XXX, XXY, X08, and 131) to the Commission by April 13, 2001.  You may respond by FAX at 360-586-1150.

The Commission appreciates your prompt consideration and response in this matter.  If you have any questions or comments, please contact Bob Shirley at (360) 664-1292.

Sincerely,

CAROLE WASHBURN

Secretary

Attachments
